June 2018
Dear Fair Haven Families:

As we get ready to spend summer days on the beach, fall seems far away! BUT...Harvest Fest is Saturday OCTOBER
13™ and that means scarecrows go up not long after school starts in September. So order now! The deadline to
purchase scarecrows is SEPTEMBER 8™,

Once again we are offering a summer EARLY BIRD discount! If you purchase your scarecrow before July 15, it
will be $65. After July 15 scarecrow prices will increase to $75. We expect scarecrows to SELL OUT before school
starts!  Scarecrows can be purchased by check payable to the Fair Haven PTA now or by credit card at
www.fairhavenpta.com beginning July 1. Payment should be returned with this form. Your personalized scarecrow will
be displayed starting in September.

Money raised by the PTA is used to enhance the learning experience of our students in three major areas: curriculum
enrichment, community and safety and staff support. Your generous donation will go a long way in supporting these
much needed and valuable programs. For questions or more information, please contact Remy Burke
(Remytburke@gmail.com). Thank you for your continued support of the Fair Haven PTA. See you at Harvest Fest!

Sincerely,
Chara Bellincampi (Cbells77@gmail.com)
Harvest Fest Chair
Please complete this form and mail, with check payable to the Fair Haven PTA, to:
Remy Burke ¢ 104 Willow Street » Fair Haven, NJ 07704

O Yes! I would like to purchase a scarecrow at the EARLY BIRD rate of $65!

O I have purchased a scarecrow before. [ I have never purchased a scarecrow.

O I am not interested in purchasing a scarecrow but would like to support the Fair Haven PTA. Enclosed is my
check for $

O Enclosed is my check for $65. O Pay $65 by credit card at www.fairhavenpta.com

Note: Checks will be cashed and credit cards processed beginning July 1, 2018.

All signs will read The XXXXXX Family. No first names please for safety reasons!

Family Name: Contact Name:
Address:
Contact Phone Number: Contact Email Address:

The Fair Haven PTA is a registered 501c(3) organization. Your donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed
by law. It is the mission of the Fair Haven PTA to promote the welfare, safety and educational development of our
children in the home, school and community through the cooperative efforts of parents and teachers.
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